
October
Twenty-fifth

1922.

X

Dr. ^orman Kerr,
26 East Vaahlngton Street, 
Chicago, 111.

Dear Dr. Kerr:-
t

This is to acknowledge your letter
of October 2éth.

With m. ana so Til îli:g î°p“ £tyEducation? th6 M0S111 S°0lety W*U llk«!y ™ o™

With all good wishes, I am,

Yours faithfully,

Principal.


